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SECTION 504 OF THE REHABILITATION ACT  

AND AMERICANS WITH DISABILITIES ACT 
 

 

NOTICE OF NON-DISCRIMINATION 

 

Applicants for admission and employment, students, parents, 

persons with disabilities, employees, and all unions or 

professional organizations holding professional agreements with 

Sheridan County School District #2 are hereby notified that this 

school district does not discriminate on the basis of disability 

in admission or access to, or treatment or employment in, its 

programs and activities. Any person having inquiries concerning 

the school’s compliance with the regulations implementing the 

Americans with Disabilities Act(ADA) or Section 504, is directed 

to contact the District’s 504/ADA Coordinator, at 201 N. Connor 

Street Suite 100 Sheridan, WY 82801 or at 307-674-7405, who has 

been designated by the school to coordinate efforts to comply 

with the regulations regarding nondiscrimination pertaining to 

the Americans with Disabilities Act and Section 504 of the 

Rehabilitation Act. 

 

 

 

Reference: District 504 Process 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

First Reading:  9-14-20  

Second Reading: 10-5-20  
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